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January 10, 1963

W, H, Cobb
P, 0O, Box 669
Sterling, Colorado 80751

Dear Bill:

‘In your letter of December 20, 1967, you mention the McKenzie

well, located in the SW SE, Sec. 13, This well was plugged and abandoned
in 1961,

However, there is the McKenzie-Federal Land Bank, located
in the NE SW of Section 13, which is still producing and operated by John
Pivonka,

I have enclosed some producticn data and copies of reports
from the wells. There has been no remedial work done on the producing
well, according to our records.

Do not hesitate to contact us should you need further informa-

tion.
Very truly yours,
_ OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Frank J. Piro, Deputy Director
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